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Southborough, 2 June 2022 

 

The Southborough Select Board and Police Chief Kenneth Paulhus announced today a mutual agreement 

that his employment with the Town would not continue beyond May 31, 2022. The Board and Mr. Paulhus 

have reached a written Agreement to address the balance of certain contractual benefits under his existing 

Employment Contract with the Town. 

 

The timing of release of this statement was agreed to by the parties. 

 

### 


